
March 23, 2020 8:00 Update 

Food Service---Coronavirus 

Ridgewood Local School District served over 632 students on Friday, March 19.  Our staff enjoyed the 

opportunity to see so many student smiles.  It was truly priceless.  We will continue serving students 

meals next week.  These free student meals will be provided on Monday, Wednesday and Friday. We will 

have one site location at Ridgewood Middle School that will serve as curbside service from 11:00 a.m. to 

5:00 p.m. We will also deliver meals along our p.m. bus routes student drop off times. We ask your child 

or children to be at your stop at the p.m. drop off time to receive a student meal. Please be flexible within 

10 minutes of the stop times. Again these meals are free and students will receive a breakfast and lunch 

at the same time. We can serve any child from birth to 18 years of age from any district. The child does 

have to be present. We are willing to serve children meals that are at babysitters or daycares. If you are 

not along a bus route and unable to make it to Ridgewood Middle School, please contact Michelle Stoffer 

at michelle.stoffer@ridgewood.k12.oh.us or 740-545-5301 for delivery service. If your child has any 

dietary needs, please contact Michelle Stoffer. 

Blizzard Bags 

Students will complete blizzard bags 3, 4 and 5 for the week of March 23---27. Teachers will be 

contacting their homeroom students next week to see how they are doing and if they have any 

needs.  You may also contact your child’s school building or email the building principal. Staff’s emails are 

their firstname.lastname@ridgewood.k12.oh.us. You can also find their email on district website under 

Latest Information. We will use our website, app and all call system to announce information on upcoming 

blizzard bag lessons. Parents can find information on the blizzard bags on our website.  

Building Hours and Restrictions  

School building hours will be 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. We are restricting visitors to all buildings at this time. 

If you need anything, please call your child’s school building or central office.  If no one answers, please 

leave a voicemail. 


